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C:MTEEL MMSS
ENERGY PROJECT

P.O. Box 1538. Washington, D. C. 20013 Phone: (202) 546-4790

July 7, 1980

Office of D1 vision of Contracts FREEDO)A 0F INFDRMATIDNNuclear Regi latory Commission $ 1 REQUESI
*

bb.[ A' kh " b [\as!ing n D. C . 20555

Dear Sir /11 adam, ~hh
Pursuant to the Freedom of Infonnation Act, S U.S.C. 552,

the Critical 11 ass Energy Project hereby requests a copy of
Nuclear Regulatory Contaission contracts awarded for fiscal year
1980, organized along state and/or congressional district lines.
Included, but not liraited in this request is information of the
company and the dollar araount(s) shall be described.

Pursuant to the act, we expect a substantive reply within
ten working days.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this letter.

Very truly yours,

Y at%ch WN
Peter Verrecchia
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